
Friday January 27th 2017

Our value this term is

Compassion

‘Compassion’ and ‘sympathy’ have 
much in common and both are 

stronger in meaning than simply 
‘feeling sorry for’ someone.

1 Peter 3:8
Finally, all of you, live in harmony 

with one another; be sympathetic, 
love as brothers, be 

compassionate and humble.

‘Love and compassion are 
necessities not luxuries. Without 
them humanity cannot survive’.

Dalai Lama

School Lunches
Just a reminder to parents that lunches have to be booked in 24 hours in advance. 
Meals cannot be booked on the day.
Please allow 48 hours when paying by Paypoint as it will not show on the system straight 
away.

Book Fayre
The Scholastic Book Fayre will 
be in school from the 2nd – 9th

February and will be open daily 
at 3.30pm in the school hall.
Pop in and grab yourself a 
bargain.

If you are having a spring 
clean, please save any 
unwanted clothing, bags and 
shoes for the next collection 
by Bags2School which will be 
after half term on Friday 24th

March.

Class assemblies – Spring Term

Weds. Feb. 8th 9.15am Year 1
Weds. March  8th 9.15am Year 2
Weds. March 15th 9.15am Year 5
Weds. March 22nd 9.15am Reception
Weds. March 29th 9.15am Year 6 
Tues. 4th April 10am            Y3 & Y4    
Easter Assembly – St. Laurence’s Church

Football
A fantastic morning of football at the South Shropshire 8-a 
side tournament on Wednesday.
The A team winning the tournament and the B team finishing 
4th.
Both teams played 7 games each culminating in a very 
exciting finish, with a 1 -0  win over Ludlow Juniors.

Star Player: Brandon Evans, Year 6 for not conceding a 
single goal all morning. 

Please return all football kits ASAP.

P.E. kit – Reminders
As the majority of P.E. sessions are outside, during the colder 
weather we advise children to bring in extra layers which can 
be a dark coloured tracksuit top, bottoms or both. Gloves are 
also acceptable. These can be kept in school.

Facebook

As a school we now use Facebook as another way of keeping 
parents informed. However it is important to remember that 
Facebook should not be used in a manner that compromises the 
integrity of St. Laurence’s Primary School. Any concerns that you 
might have about your child or school in general should be 
addressed with the school rather than posting on Facebook, this is 
not be beneficial in resolving issues. 

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter.



January
Luke Fox

James Kennard
Macie Speke
Amber Pugh
Ruby Martin

Club Age 

group

Day Time

3.30 – 4.30

Teacher Max. number of 

children

First come, first 

served

Art Y3 & Y4 Monday After school Miss Pick & 

Mrs Mintoft

FULL

Netball Y3 & Y4 Monday After school Mrs Harding

Minecraft Club KS1,  

Y3 & Y4

Monday After school Mrs Wall FULL

First half of the term

Orchestra KS2 Tuesday After school Mrs Kirkland

Top Play KS1 Wednesday After school Miss Lee FULL

Musical 

Theatre

KS2 Thursday After school Mrs Reid FULL

Cross Country KS2 Thursday After school Mrs Caine &

Mrs James 

FULL

Football Y5 & Y6 Friday After school Sportsjam First half of term

Netball Y5 & Y6 Friday After school Mrs Gilford & 

Mrs Berry

After School Clubs – Spring 2017.

Netball 

A Team
St. Laurences A 14
Orelton A 1

Star player : Sinead Roe

Nursery

This week we have been exploring colours, the children have 
been colour mixing in lots of different ways.  We have used 
frozen paint to see what happens to our colours when they 

melt.  The children have enjoyed mixing jelly and ice cream to see what 
new colours they have created.

During forest school we have been collecting natural objects 
which we like the colour of and when we came back to nursery
the children had to try and mix their own colours to match the 
natural object.

The children have been learning how to do bark 
rubbings and we’ve continued this in the nursery 
with number rubbings and trying to make our 
own number lines.

Would you like to be a Mystery Reader? 
We are inviting all parents, other members of staff, Governors, our 
parish vicar, and even local sports team personalities to come in 
and be a Mystery Reader!! If you would like to come in and be a 
Mystery Reader please see your child’s class teacher to arrange a 
date. Please remember this must be a surprise for the children so 
don’t tell your own child if you are coming in! We hope to see you 
all soon. If you would like any more information please come and 
see Mrs Harding. Thank you.

Tag Rugby

A fantastic performance this 
afternoon by the Tag rugby 
team. They beat Ludlow 
Juniors to make it to the final 
and finished in 2nd place after 
a thrilling game against 
Church Stretton; and the new 
pink kit looked great !


